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January 14, 2021 
 
President and Members of Council 
City of Pittsburgh 
City Council Chambers 
520 City-County Building 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219 - 2464 
 
 
RE: Resolution providing for a Professional Services Agreement with the Mark Hamilton, Esq. 
of Tremba, Kinney, Greiner and Kerr, to continue legal representation as the Solicitor of the 
Commission on Human Relations 
 
Dear Members of Council: 
 
The Commission on Human Relations respectfully requests approval of a Resolution authorizing 
the Mayor and the Director of the Commission on Human Relations to enter into an Agreement 
with Mark Hamilton, Esq. of Tremba, Kinney, Greiner and Kerr, in the amount of Thirty 
Thousand Dollars ($30,000.00) to continue ongoing legal support services for one additional 
year with an option to renew for an additional two years. The total of this agreement shall not 
exceed Ninety Thousand Dollars ($90,000.00). 
 
The total cost of the proposed agreement, which in final form will be approved by the City’s 
Solicitor, will not exceed $90,000.00, and $30,000.00 per year, payable from the Commission’s 
General Fund, JD Edwards codes as follows: 
 

Organization:  105000  
Account:  53901 
Budget Year:   2021 (with option to renew for 2022 and 2023)  
 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.   
 
 
Sincerely,   

 
Jam Hammond 
Acting Director 
 



Page 2 of 2 

414 GRANT STREET | CITY-COUNTY BUILDING, SUITE 908 | 412-255-2600 

Enclosures 


